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REMINDER: 
 
2022-2023 School Year- Hadley Public Schools Staff and Faculty, 
 
Requirements for all staff are mandatory workshops on the following topics: 

• Anti-bullying - MA 

• Blood Borne Pathogens 

• Cyberbullying 

• FERPA 

• Restraint  

• Section 504/ADA 

• Mandated Reporter Requirements 

• Response to Intervention 

• State and Federal Laws 

• Suicide Prevention 

• Transgender and Gender Nonconforming Awareness in School 

• De-Escalation 

Non GCN Training- “What School Staff Need to Know About Food Allergies” at 
https://www.allergyhome.org/schools/   This is a separate website and will produce a second 
separate certificate. 

In an effort to provide staff flexibility in managing their time, HPS utilizes an online provider. Several 
districts use this option. The instructions to access the online workshops are attached. Once you have 
created a personal ID you will see all of the available modules. Only the modules listed above are 
required.  In addition, please use the link provided above, take the Food Allergy quiz and print your 
completion certificate.  
 
Please feel free to print the GCN certificate for your records once you have completed all modules.  We 
will be automatically notified by GCN when they are complete.  Please email Peg Jekanowski at 
mjekanowski@hadleyschools.org with any questions. 

Thank you very much, 
Annie 
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